
November 23, 1994

ABB Combustion Engineering Inc.
Attention: Mr. R. W. Sharkey, Manager, Regulatory Compliance

Hematite Nuclear Fuel Manufacturing
P.O. Box 107, Highway P
Hematite, MO 63047

SUBJECT: REPLY TO NOTICE OF VIOLATIONS, MC&A INSPECTION NO. 70-36/94-202

Dear Mr. Sharkey:

Thank you for the response of November 11, 1994, to the Notice of Violations
issued on October 13, 1994. The written response has been evaluated with
regard to the requirements-of 10 CFR 2.201 and deemed to be acceptable. The
implementation of corrective actions and the results achieved will be assessed
during future inspections and by reviewing the quarterly reports starting
January 1995, that detail the progress and/or results of your Comprehensive
MC&A Improvement Plan.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter and encourage you to contact
this office if you have additional comments or questions.

Sincerely,
(Original signed by J. Yardumian for)
Philip Ting, Acting Chief
Operations Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety

and Safeguards, NMSS

cc: S. B. Junkrans, Vice President, Fuel Operations
H. E. Eskridge, Senior Consultant, Regulatory Compliance
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